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Dear Resident,

The City of Blaine is planning to REMOVE the tennis court at Eastside Park due to the poor soil conditions beneath the court, which is causing cracks and foundation issues.  The court will not be replaced due to the poor soil conditions that exist throughout Eastside Park. In the future, Blaine Park Board would like to put an amenity back into the park to replace the removal of the tennis court. The Park Board is looking at a picnic shelter as that amenity. The Park Board would like to receive your feedback on the potential location you would like to see the shelter within Eastside Park.  
Please email any feedback to Nate at nmonahan@blainemn.gov by May 20.


Sincerely,

Blaine Parks and Recreation Staff
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